
 

 
 
 
 
Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Mont-I/096/2024-25                                          Date: 10-03-2025 

Dear Parent, 

We are pleased to inform you that, after their hard work and dedication over the past months, 
our children have delivered outstanding performances. To give them a well-deserved break, we 
are announcing a two day holiday on 10th and 11th March 2025. 

We trust that they will return refreshed and eager to continue their learning. Classes will resume 
on March 12,2025. 

Looking forward to seeing our children back in class. 

 
Warm Regards, 
Headmistress 
DPS Surajkund 
 


